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MacArthur Chorus and Orchestra Entertain Our Students!  

Thank you to the MacArthur High School Chamber Orchestra (directed by Kim Musial) and the   
MacApella group (directed by Lisa Levenberg). The students had an amazing time!! 
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The Winter Express Makes a Holiday Trip to Little Village! 
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Festive Sweater and Sweet Treats  Day! 

….and the winners of the most Festive Holiday Sweaters were:1st place: “Holiday 
Elves” Ashley Williams and Cat Cain (PTs), 2nd place: Tara Priest (Room 221) and   
3rd Place: Jason Sobelman (Room 60)! Congratulations!  
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Giving Tree & Giving Hearts Collection  
 

Celebrating the generosity and uniqueness of  
The Hagedorn Little Village Family 

 

 

For the last 13 years, we’ve been sharing our story of the Giving Hearts Collection. Led by Sue 
Lasher, Coordinator of Movement Therapy Services, this effort has helped many of Little Village 
staff families who have faced difficult times. This unique program is a way for Little Village staff to 
help each other and extend kindness and generosity to those around us who might be in need 
during the holiday season. Thank you Sue and all of our generous staff for this awesome demon-
stration of   giving and caring. Through the years, Giving Hearts Collection has helped more than 
55 Little Village staff families!  
 

The Giving Tree is another way Little Village staff helps families in need. The Giving Tree contains 
leaves with gift ideas written on each leaf. A staff member takes a leaf, buys a gift which are    
subsequently donated to our students’ families that are in need. In addition to Little Village staff, 
parents and friends  of Little Village also contribute to this great cause.  
 

Thank you to everyone who has participated in these great programs! 



Room 25 Celebrates the Holidays! 

 
 

2023 Fashion Show!!! -  March 30, 2023 

Crest Hollow Country Club 
8325 Jericho Turnpike, Woodbury, NY 11797 

For more information, contact Jennifer Kirincic at 516-520-6043 or email at  

Jennifer.kirincic@littlevillage.org  



Parent Association Holiday Party! 

Interested in joining the HLVS 

Parent Association? Contact  

Janet Mouliere at  

516-520-6067 or  

Jenn Kirincic at 516-520-6043 

 

Remember to follow us on  

Facebook and Instagram 

the web  

at  

www.littlevillage.org 



Knitters Club 

Thank you to the Knitters Club for their generous donation to HLVS!  Club member 
and proud HLVS parent Megan Grgas introduced the Knitters Club to us.   

The members 
knitted a collec-
tion of amazing 
items which 
were then 
raffled off at the 
Nassau Country 
Club’s annual 
holiday bou-
tique.  They then 
donated the pro-
ceeds to HLVS.   

Thank you!! 


